
VIRGINIA STREET BUS RAPID TRANSIT  
EXTENSION PROJECT

ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT  
NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 

The Environmental Assessment (EA) for the Virginia Street Bus RAPID Transit Extension Project  
is available for public review and comment until July 6, 2017.  The EA can be accessed at  

rtcwashoe.com (search Hot Topics) and virginiastreetrapidextension.com. Additionally, copies of the  
EA are available for viewing and comment during regular business hours at the RTC Engineering Office 
1105 Terminal Way, Suite 108, Reno and Washoe County Downtown Library 301 S. Center St., Reno.  
Comments should be submitted to the Regional Transportation Commission of Washoe County by  

5 pm on July 6, 2017. A public hearing will be held on June 22, 2017 at the Innevation Center,  
450 Sinclair St., Reno at 5:30 pm to 7 pm. Comments on the Environmental Assessment during the  

review period may be sent to the following address by mail, telephone, facsimile or electronically to:  
RTC Engineering Department, 1105 Terminal Way, Suite 108, Reno, NV 89502; Ph: (775) 348-0171;  

Fax: (775) 348-0170; Email: EAcomments@rtcwashoe.com. Requests for auxiliary  
aids or services to assist individuals with disabilities should be made with as much notice as possible. 

These requests should be directed to Lee Anne Olivas at (775) 348-0171.

Your RTC. Our Community.
rtcwashoe.com


